
 

Thursday 6th March 
 

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional 
custodians of the lands, waters, and skies where we live, learn, work and play. 

Important Dates - Term 1, 2025 

Monday 10th March Labour Day Public Holiday 

Wednesday 12th March NAPLAN Writing - Yrs 3 and 5 

Thursday 13th March NAPLAN Reading - Yrs 3 and 5 

Friday 14th March NAPLAN Conventions of Language - Yrs 3 and 5 

Monday 17th March NAPLAN Numeracy - Yrs 3 and 5 

17th to 23rd March Cultural Diversity Week / Harmony Week and Day (21st) 

Friday 21st March Ride to School Day 

Friday 21st March Harmony Day, 9 to 11am open morning 

Thursday 3rd April IEP meetings 3:30pm to 7pm - Last day for students 

Friday 4th April IEP meetings 9am to 2pm - last day of Term 1 

Monday 21st April Easter Monday - Public Holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April First Day Term 2 

Friday 25th April ANZAC Day - Public Holiday 

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly 
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe. 

 

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: 
https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies  

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,  

Unfortunately, we had to cancel yesterday’s whole school athletics day due to the heat. This is disappointing 
as it is one of the highlights of Term 1.  

But, this does not mean we won’t get into the ‘House’ spirit and celebrate as a community! Athletics 2.0 is 
happening tomorrow at school. It will be a modified version of what was originally planned but will allow all 
students to participate in planned activities and embrace their House teams and colours. 

This is all happening tomorrow morning straight after rolls are marked in the classrooms. 

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


Year 3 to 6 students will be completing athletic events from 9:15am to 11am on the playing field and 
basketball courts while the Foundation to Year 2 students will be participating in their events in the piazza 
area. 

All families are encouraged to attend and dress up in the house colours and join in on the fun! A special 
thanks to Erika Hopcraft for organising the athletics day and tomorrow’s adapted event. 

CULTURAL DIVERSITY WEEK 
Multiculturalism is a core part of the Victorian identity, 
our character and way of life. Our state is home to 
people who speak 290 languages and have 314 
different ancestries. It's also a place where anyone can 
contribute and belong. 
 
Diversity Week is a time to celebrate the power, 
influence, and stories of Victoria's rich multicultural 
communities, and all Victorians are invited to participate 
through a variety of in-person events and activities. 

 
In 2025, Cultural Diversity Week will take place across the state from 17 - 23 March. 
 
This year’s theme is: Embrace The Journey Shape Our Future 
 
We will be celebrating Cultural Diversity Week at Reservoir Views and welcome all of our community to 
an open morning on Harmony Day, Friday the 21st of March from 9am to 11am 
 
More information will be sent out next week, but this week will be a great opportunity to share the cultural 
diversity within our wonderful community. 
 
The 21st of March also marks the United Nations International Day for the Elimination of Racial 
Discrimination (IDERD). This day reminds us that while celebrating multiculturalism is vital, so too is 
supporting and advocating on behalf of multicultural communities. IDERD concludes Cultural Diversity 
Week, and so we invite all communities to continue conversations about diversity, inclusion and 
belonging long after the week has ended. 

GRADE 3/4 STUDENTS ENJOYING THE SUMMER HARVEST 
Our grade 3/4 students have been enjoying the amazing produce that has been harvested from our vegie 
gardens throughout the term and last week the amazing tomatoes and basil were put to use - pizzas! 

 

 

https://www.un.org/en/observances/end-racism-day
https://www.un.org/en/observances/end-racism-day


 
 

 
2026 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS  
We are currently holding school tours for 2025 Foundation students. Please come and see me, Hayriye, 
Maryana or Mel to schedule a tour or call the school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful 
school. Hayriye and I thoroughly enjoy meeting with families individually or in small groups to discuss what 
makes Reservoir Views amazing and explore our classrooms and facilities.  
 
 
 
A reminder that this Monday the 10th is Labour Day and a public holiday, I hope everyone enjoys the long 
weekend. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Steve Stafford 
Principal. 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


